
Two spaces left for the SASA! Faith course 

Are you looking for ways to strengthen your engagement with a faith community (Muslim and Christian) 

to prevent violence against women and HIV? Raising Voices and Trocaire are pleased to let you know 

that there are only 2 spaces left for the upcoming SASA! Faith 

course scheduled to take place in Kampala-Uganda in March 06th-

10th, 2017. This will be the first in the series the four SASA! Faith 

courses over the coming years that correspond to the four phases 

of SASA! Faith. 

SASA! Faith is meant to inspire, enable and structure effective 

community mobilization to prevent violence against women and HIV in a faith community and as such, it 

will require organizational time, commitment and resources including; 2-3 years of SASA! Faith 

implementation, a commitment to completing all four phases, a team of determined SASA! Faith 

champions and, dedicated financial resources for positive and sustained change to be realized.  

If you are interested, please contact us at learningcenter@raisingvoices.org not later than February 10th, 

2017.  
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